DANEHILL PARISH COUNCIL

PLANNING COMMITTEE

PROTOCOL FOR SITE VISITS

The following protocol shall be observed in respect of requests by developers or other applicants for Members to attend site visits in relation to planning applications already submitted or in respect of proposals for future development.

· Invitations to attend site visits will be directed through the Clerk.  Members who are approached directly will advise the applicant to contact the Clerk
· Invitations will be reported to the next meeting of the Committee.  No more than 4 members of the Committee should attend a site visit and there shall be a minimum of two Members in attendance
· Members who could be deemed to have a personal or pecuniary interest should not attend 
· Members should make no comments to indicate support or otherwise for the application and the Clerk will advise the applicant that Members who attend do so to acquaint themselves with the site and the proposed development and that no comments or opinions will be offered at the time of the site visit
· Members in attendance should be aware of the suitability of accepting any hospitality from the applicant
· If deemed inappropriate by the Committee, an invitation to attend site may be refused and the Clerk will advise the applicant accordingly  
· Site visits are informal occasions and are not deemed to be formal meetings of which Minutes are taken
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